
Call for Contributions

Undergraduate Research 
Conference  21 October 2015

Book here

This student-led conference, held on-site, will celebrate a variety of 
undergraduate research which has recently taken place at York St John 
University. 

There are 4 ways of contributing to the 
conference and we welcome proposals in 
any of the following ways:

• Case study presentations explain your research 
and experience(s) to other students. This type of 
contribution consists of 10 minutes presenting, 
followed by 5 minutes for questions and answers.

• Workshops are hands-on demonstrations of research 
projects. The workshop is an opportunity for the 
facilitator to reflect on and introduce others to their 
research processes, methodologies and approaches. 
Each workshop consists of 25 minutes interactive 
presenting, followed by 5 minutes for questions and 
answers.  

• Posters offer opportunities to display your approach 
to undertaking the research and drawing on the main 
outcomes.

• Performances or exhibits creatively demonstrate 
students’ work from a range of disciplines such as film, 
photography, art, music and theatre. 

The conference showcases excellent undergraduate 
research work and enables you to participate in 
interesting discussions and think about further study.

Interested? Great! 
You need to submit a proposal by 12.00 on 
Tuesday 1 September 2015

Proposals should make reference to your 
learning experience and should offer 
transferable tips and advice for other 
students. Joint presentations hosted by 
students with a member of academic 
staff (e.g. supervisor or module tutor) are 
encouraged but not essential. 

It also will offer advice and information for 
those thinking about postgraduate study.
Are you a student who has undertaken a 
research activity during 
your undergraduate studies? We want to 
hear from you! 

• Students as Researchers projects
• Research as part of an assignment or 
dissertation
• Work Placement
• Other research activity done alongside your 
studies

Please submit your proposal via the online submissions form. Click here to access the form.
Don’t forget to book for the event; click here to access the Eventbrite page.
You will be informed if your proposal has been accepted by mid September

For information about the conference and to see a draft programme, please visit the Academic 
Development Directorate webpage by clicking here.
Email or call Sue Copeland, Academic Development Co-ordinator 
E: s.copeland@yorksj.ac.uk T: 01904 876305 

Get involved and pass this information on to others you think may be interested.

@YSJADD | #YSJURC
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